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May 23, 2023 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

This letter is to inform you that effective October 1, 2023, Baxter will discontinue 
all technical phone support, repair and service, calibration, and parts support 
activities for the Welch Allyn® Propaq® LT Monitor. As a reminder, on October 1, 
2018 we ended manufacturing of the Propaq LT Monitor globally. 

A selection of the impacted part numbers is attached in Appendix A of this 
letter.  

Baxter offers a broad portfolio of patient monitoring devices suitable for 
replacing the Propaq LT Monitor based on your use case. To obtain more 
information about replacement options or to create a transition plan for your 
facility, please contact your local Baxter sales representative or customer care 
for additional details. 

We thank you for your business, partnership, and loyalty, and we look forward to 
continuing to serve your needs with other Baxter products. Please contact our 
customer service department at 1-800-535-6663 or your Baxter representative 
with questions regarding this notice. 
 

Sincerely,  

  
 
James Bennett 
Associate Marketing Manager, Global Marketing  
Patient Monitoring 
Baxter 
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